
 

 ST.VINCENT ’S PARENTS ’ ASSOCIATION  www.svpa.org.uk 

 
 
 
                       

                Friday 2nd December 2022 

                             3.15pm - 5pm 
  

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The Christmas Fair is under two weeks away but the fun can already begin..... 

 
Christmas Decorating Competition 
Every year we decorate the school hall with your children's colourful Christmas themed decorations. All 
children are provided with two templates which they can decorate at home and submit to the competition.  
Please find attached two templates for your child to decorate. Each decoration counts as ONE entry and 
has a cost of £1. You may submit multiple entries. Please submit to the school office with your child's name 
and class on the back.  
All entries need to be submitted by 9am on Friday 25th November so they can be displayed in the hall. 

Winners (one per class) will be announced by Miss Coleman at the following school assembly. 
 

Raffle Tickets 
20 tickets have been attached (each ticket is £1). Please try to sell as many tickets as possible (more 
available if needed) and return one half of the ticket sold remembering to write the child's full name, class 
and contact number of the person purchasing on EACH ticket.   Please submit to the school office in a 
sealed envelope with payment. (Cash or cheques payable to 'St. Vincent's Catholic Primary School').  
 
The winners will be drawn at the fair by Miss Coleman. Any winners who are not present will be contacted 
as per the details at the back of the ticket.  There are many great prizes to be won for children and adults. 
 

Donations 
Cake Sale 

We need your lovely cakes/ baked delicacies to sell at the cake stall. REMEMBER - NO NUTS, NO 
ALCOHOL. Please bring food to the school office in the morning or by 3pm. 
 
Suitable prizes to donate. 

We also need donations for our Raffle & Tombola stall (small and large). 
Please do bring in NEW toys and other items or vouchers which are attractive to both children and adults.  
These donations need to be handed in at the school office by Wednesday 30th November please.  
 

VOLUNTEERS STILL NEEDED! 
All in all it’s a great fun packed afternoon but to make it all happen we still need more help. 
We need volunteers on all stalls, with or without experience, before and after. Thank you.  
 
If you have any queries or would like to volunteer please contact the SVPA on hello@svpa.org.uk or sign 
up on the SVPA notice board.  
 
Thank you all, 
 
Kind regards, 

Shana Toevs, Marta Barcelo, Ewa Hais, Julie Nouailhetas 
Co-Chairs. 
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